
BCRG update 12_2011, Media release from Wade Noonan 

 

15/06/11 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

1) Media Release - Wade Noonan 

 

Please find attached for your interest a copy of the media release from Wade Noonan's office 

regarding the VicRoads announcement for sealing Francis St which was issued on the 31st 

May, 2011. My apologies for missing it in the last update. 

 

2) Draft Meeting notes from May 12 

 

The draft meeting notes from the May 12 BCRG forum can be found on the Brooklyn 

website, http://www.brooklynip.com.au/bcrg-community-forum/. These notes have been 

updated at pg 17, Action 6 to incorporate the full response from the EPA regarding their legal 

powers with respect to Enforceable Undertakings as per Update 10/2011. 

 

3) Updates now on the web!! 

 

The latest updates can also now be found on the Brooklyn website, 

http://www.brooklynip.com.au/bcrg-updates/ 

 

happy reading 

 

--  

Andrea Mason 

 Executive Officer 

Brooklyn Community Reference Group 

 Ph: 0427 338 482 

Email: eo.bcrg@gmail.com 

 PS BCRG Community Forum meeting dates for 2011: August 18, November 24 

 You received this email because you are on the BCRG e-list. As such you receive meeting invitations, agendas 

and minutes, as well as general information in relation to dust, odour and noise issues in the Brooklyn area. 

Please let me know if you no longer wish to be on the database. 

 Please consider the environment before printing this email or its attachments. 
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